
DUNBARTONSHIRE AND ARGYLL AND BUTE 
VALUATION JOINT BOARD RECRUITMENT PANEL 

 
 
At a Meeting of the Dunbartonshire and Argyll & Bute Valuation Joint Board Recruitment 
Panel held in the Dunbartonshire and Argyll & Bute Valuation Joint Board Offices, 235 
Dumbarton Road, Clydebank on Thursday, 10 November 2022 at 1.30 p.m. 
 
 
Present: Councillor Vaughan Moody, East Dunbartonshire Council; Councillor 

Lawrence O’Neill, West Dunbartonshire Council; and Councillor Peter Wallace, 
Argyll & Bute Council.  

 
 
Attending: David Thomson, Assessor and Electoral Registration Officer. 
 
 

Councillor Vaughan Moody in the Chair 
 
 

EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC 
 
The Recruitment Panel approved the following resolution:- 
 
“That under Section 50A(4) of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973, the press and 
public be excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the grounds that it 
may involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in Paragraph 1 of Part I of 
Schedule 7A to the Act”. 
 
 

POST OF DEPUTE ASSESSOR & ELECTORAL REGISTRATION OFFICER 
 
Having considered the contents of an interview pack, the Recruitment Panel interviewed 
two candidates.  
 
After deliberation, it was agreed that Darryl Rae be offered the post of Depute Assessor 
& Electoral Registration Officer. 
 
 
  


